Dear Christina

Information Request - Freedom of Information Act

Further to your request for information received on 18/03/2019 please find enclosed/attached the material that you asked for.

I hope that this deals with your request satisfactorily.

The information supplied to you is subject to copyright protection under the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it (not including logos) for non-commercial purposes. You must re-use it accurately and not in a misleading context and acknowledge us as your source. Re-use for commercial purposes may require a licence. Initial enquiries about re-using all or part of this information for commercial purposes should be directed to the Council's Information Governance Team who can be contacted by email at information.governance@bcpcouncil.gov.uk, or in writing to:

BCP Council Legal and Democratic Bourne Avenue Bournemouth BH2 6DY

Where third party copyright material has been provided, you must ensure you have gained the permission of the third party before reproducing the information. If you are unsure as to whether copyright applies, please contact the third party for clarification.

Following a reorganisation of local government in Dorset, this response is from Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole Council. Information provided will cover these 3 areas.

If you are dissatisfied with this response you can ask for an internal review. The purpose of an internal review is to assess how your Freedom of Information request was handled in the first instance and to determine whether the original response provided met with the requirements of the legislation. You can request an internal review by email to BCP Council Enquiries Enquiries@BCPCouncil.gov.uk. You should make a review request within 40 working days of this response.

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of the Council's review you have the right to refer the matter to the Information Commissioner's Office. Contact details for the Information Commissioner can be found at: https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely

Lakna Jayasinghe Business Support Administrator Children and Young People's Social Care